
Notes from Neighbourhood Planning Meeting 26th Jan 2015 

(8 members of the Planning Group present) 

 

 

 

1. Noted that the Neighbourhood Plan Area for Salhouse has now been approved by 

BDC and the Broads Authority – The NP Area is designated as covering the whole of 

the Parish Area. 

 

2. NT advised that there would be a Neighbourhood Planning network Meeting at BDC 

on Tuesday 24th February at 7.30 pm. Members of our group are invited and anyone 

able to go should advise NT a.s.a.p. 

 

3. PT agreed to prepare the flier advising residents of the Open Day to be held on 28th 

February 2015. These are to be delivered to all householders in the Parish during the 

week 14th to 21st February. It was agreed who would deliver where – NT will confirm 

detail when delivering the bulk supply of the flier to each. 

 

4. Agreed that the format of the open day would be for separate ‘stations’ to enable 

the topics raised in the latest Saga to be aired in more detail. This would then enable 

us to prioritise the wishes of the village and start on the policy document itself. 

Noted that the final wording for the display boards will be needed around mid-

February. NT, CD and PT to finalise wordings and arrange for the printing. Also it was 

felt that refreshments should be available at the open day – in the first instance NT 

to contact Kerry Radley to see if she might be interested in doing this. 

 

5. Annual parish Meeting will be on 30th march (Monday). NT and PT will prepare a 

presentation as the plan should by then be on the way to the first draft. 

 

6. Next Meeting to be Monday 23rd February at Jubilee Hall 7.30 pm 

 


